
Would you believe that the end of the first half term is approaching?  
They say time flies when you are having fun, well this half term is

testament to that.   The amount of learning that has taken place and
the new knowledge and skills that all children have learnt in such a

small amount of time is amazing and this was evident in 5/6M’s
assembly this morning.  Thank you to all that attended. 

Next week, there are a variety of events going on in school so please
check the dates at the bottom of this page.  Mr Allen

Learning focus
At William Stockton school we are Artists!

Across the school we are gaining a broad knowledge of
artists from different paradigms and 

using their work to inspire us to create our own
individual and unique pieces of artwork.

In EYFS children are being given the opportunity to
explore drawing, painting and sculpture. 

In the Autumn term in KS1 & KS2 we are teaching and
embedding skills and building on 

techniques in drawing. Art is a fantastic subject to
support well-being, giving the children time to 

relax whilst being creative.

Dates and Notices
16th October - Year 2 trip to Tatton Park
16th October - Year 3/4 trip to Beeston Castle
18th October - KS1 Harvest Assembly Celebration
19th October - EYFS Harvest Stay and Play
20th October - Break up for Half Term
30th October - Return Back to school
7th November - Y5/6 Ancient Maya archaeological
workshop
8th November - Tempest School Photographs -
individuals and siblings

Number Smart Brody Velasquez 

Self Smart Matty Yarwood

People Smart Connie Kelly

Art Smart Macie Parker

Body Smart Emma Rainford

Music Smart Aleyna Myumyun

Nature Smart Connie-Mae Blythin

Word Smart Riley Johnson 

Smart Learner Jessica Murray

Class Percentage

RG 99%

1KMC 96%

3/4M 98%

5/6F 96%

Attendance
Winners

www.williamstockton.com             @school_ws                     13th October 2023

There will be a special celebration for all the children who have achieved 100% attendance this half term. If
you have been in school every day since September, you will be part of this fabulous treat

SMART Awards

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Thomas

Yarwood who has won a £5

voucher for Amazon today for

100% attendance this week.  

Who will it be this week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

On Monday, Y2 and Y3
and 4 are out on a trip.  

Please ensure that your
child is on time andprepared for the trip as

per the trip letter thatwas sent out. 

 Thank you to 5/6M

for a wonderful class

assembly.  It was

wonderful to see how

much learning has

taken place this half

term.
Fundraising 

Name the
Teddy £1 a go

Draw on
20/10/23
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parents
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action:


